Civic Affairs Foundation



February 1, 2019

Ms. Deborah Sherman 1300 Commerce Drive, 4th Floor Decatur, GA 30030

Dear Deborah:

I am pleased to inform you that DeKalb County has been awarded a Georgia County Internship Program (GCIP) grant from the ACCG Civic Affairs Foundation. This grant is awarded for the 2019 summer program in the amount of \$2,173 for the Audit intern project to cover one internship. We are pleased that by awarding this grant, DeKalb County will be able to provide matching funds to hire the second intern needed for this project. The grant provided must be used to fund costs associated with the intern's salary, FICA, and worker's compensation as specified in the grant contact. A grant contract package is enclosed for you to complete and return.

Please contact me at mnesmith@accg.org or at 404-522-5022 if you need assistance in publicizing the proposed internship position. While the Foundation will post this position through their website and help to publicize it through other channels, it is the responsibility of the county to recruit, interview and hire the intern. In the event your county is unable to hire a summer intern for the project description provided, the grant award designated for this purpose will be rescinded and will be used by the Foundation to fund future internship grants.

Congratulations and thank you for participating in the GCIP summer grant program.

Sincerely,

Michele NeSmith

ACCG Civic Affairs Foundation

Mille Medinh

cc: John Greene Michael Thurmond Zach Williams Barbara Sanders